
Guidelines for Parents and Caregivers

Bring your child to class and pick up your child on time.

Make sure your child arrives to class in the proper attire.

Uniform guidelines are listed on your child’s registration form.
All female students should have their hair in a ballet bun.

Parents should not enter the studios unless invited by the 
instructor.

Keep the lobby area quiet. 

Do not try to communicate with your child or the instructor 
during class time.

Please e-mail champaignballetacademy@gmail.com to let 
us know if your child is ill or will not be attending class.

Thank you for helping Champaign Ballet Academy 
maintain a conducive learning environment for your child.
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